
Principal’s Message:
Dear Hutton Families,

We are one month into our school year and our students are doing a 
tremendous job! I know that this hasn’t been easy, but we remain committed 
to ensuring that our students are supported, connected and engaged. 

We’ve had a successful start to phasing in our Kindergarten students. On 
Monday, all Kindergarten students will be in person at Hutton Elementary. 
We are so excited for this transition and will continue to make this a great 
learning experience for your child.

Thank you for entrusting your wonderful children with us each day. We take 
this awesome responsibility very seriously and will do whatever it takes to 
help each child find success in school and in the community. It is our positive 
partnership that will be the driving factor to continue the great work that 
we’ve started this year. 

I’d love to hear from you! Please reach out to me personally to let me know 
how we can better support you and your child. Thank you for all that you do.

A Heart for Hutton,

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Every Hawk, Everyday!

Upcoming Events: 
October 19
All kindergarten students return 
for in person learning.

October 27 
Virtual PTG meeting. A link will 
be sent prior to the meeting. 

October 28th 
Material Pick Up Day (Details 
Below)

Student Material Pick Up  
7:30 a.m. To 5 p.m. - (FRONT 
ENTRANCE)

Hutton T- shirt, (GYM)  
PTG will be on site from  
7:30 a.m.– 5 p.m.  

Musical Instrument Pick Up 
4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. (GYM) 

Virtual Scholastic Book Fair!
Virtual Scholastic Book Fair is coming!  Scholastic will 
be hosting a virtual book fair November 7– November 
20.  Information will be available on the next materials 
pick up, October 28.

Curbside 
Vaccination 
Clinic
No-cost curbside childhood 
vaccination clinics, featuring 
adult and childhood flu vaccines:

	y Tuesday, Oct. 20, from  
3:30–6 p.m. at Rogers High 
School, 1622 E. Wellesley Ave.

	y Tuesday, Oct. 27, from  
3:30–6 p.m. at Mead High 
School, 302 W. Hastings Rd.

Appointments are recommended 
for faster service. 

Schedule an Appointment Here 

Mobile Meals Available!
To help families who are unable to pick up meal kits 
at a school, meal delivery is scheduled for Tuesdays. 
See the times and drop off locations by clicking 
the link below.  If you can pick up your meal kit at 
a school, please continue to do so. This 
service is intended to support those 
families with barriers to accessing meal 
pickup at schools. 

Mobile Meal Kit Pick Up Locations
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https://app.acuityscheduling.com/schedule.php?owner=20460962
https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/3981


Hutton Hawk Spirit Fridays! Calling all students, parents, staff and community members! Join us every Friday and show pride in our school community by wearing your favorite Hutton Hawk gear!

Attendance Hotline:  
354- 3060 

Shout Out!
Shout out to all the students 
who received a Hawk High 

Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude

Always show respect

Will follow directions

Keep everyone safe

Strive for excellence

SOAR!

Like us on Facebook! 

Health Check 
Required
Students: 
Student Health 
Check Link
Please take your 
child’s temperature 
and complete their 
health check by 8:00 AM every day. 

Visitors: 
Visitor Health Check Link
Everyone entering the building 
is required to complete a Health 
Check for COVID-19 symptoms. 
Visitors are asked to complete 
the check before pressing the call 
button on the intercom to the office 
at the front entrance. 

Remember to Vote 
Turn in your ballot  

by November 3

https://weba.spokaneschools.org/Attestation/Staff/AttestStudent
https://weba.spokaneschools.org/Attestation/Staff/AttestStudent
https://weba.spokaneschools.org/Attestation/Student/Visitor/1001

